
Sunday, 20 June de 2021

THE YEAR WITHOUT SPRING. An Anti-Play for the
New Era

Theatre workshop
The show in English produced by the department with
students from 3rd and 4th year of English Studies and the
double degree in LLETRA will be performed at the Faculty
of Arts' studio on June 21st and 22nd at 20.30h with
reduced audiences due to the measures related to the
pandemic.  As a complementary action, a version online
will be uploaded on the workshop's YouTube Channel
(DALDrama Productions).
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